

26 April 2017

Dr Patricia Mulcahy President Institute of Technology Carlow Kilkenny Road Carlow

Re: Approval of Quality Assurance (QA) Procedures

Dear Patricia

I am writing to inform you that, at their meeting of 12 April 2017, the QQI Programmes and Awards Executive Committee (PAEC), considered your request to approve the QA procedures of Institute of Technology Carlow, with reference to the outcome of the recent Annual Dialogue Meeting (reflected in the agreed note of same), Part 1 of the ITC 2014/15 AIQR return and your letter of request for approval.

I am now pleased to inform you that the PAEC has APPROVED the QA procedures of ITC, in accordance with Section 30 of the Qualifications and Quality Assurance (Education and Training) Act 2012. The re-engagement process with QQI is therefore complete.

We look forward to working with you again in future dialogue meetings, enhancement events and the planned institutional review of ITC.

Yours sincerely

Dr Padraig Walsh Chief Executive

cc. Orla Lynch, Head of Cyclical Reviews, QQI